
Bright Days Registration for 2025-26 
 

Dear Parents,  
 

It’s time to register for our 2025-2026 school year (Sept-May).  All applications are 

processed on a first come, first serve basis.   In-house families are given priority 

registration through February 7, 2025.  To register, please complete and return the 

attached enrollment application.  In-house applications received after February 7 will 

be processed in first-come, first-serve order with the new family applications. 

 

New family applications will be processed beginning Monday, February 10. 

 

Class Schedules and Information 

 

Typically, children 3 years of age by September enroll in our multi-age class and 4 years 

of age by September enroll in the Year before Kindergarten class.   Enrollment 

exceptions do apply to children with birthdays between September – December.  

Please contact the Director if you have questions on class placement. 

 

Children must be 2 years old to enroll in our 2’s class, Children younger than 2 years on 

September 1, 2025 will be placed on the waiting list for enrollment, if available, at their 

second birthday.  Otherwise, your child’s enrollment can be secured in the 2’s class by 

paying tuition through and until their 2nd birthday when they are eligible to attend. 

 

All classes are offered 5 days/week, Monday through Friday, with 1, 2, 3, 4, or 5 day 

enrollment options.  The 2’s and 3’s classes begin at 9am and the 4’s class begins at 

8:45am.  All classes end at noon or children can attend our extended day program.  

 

Summer school programs are offered in June, July and August with a separate 

enrollment process. 

 

Class Availability 

 

Class size is limited for each class in the program.  Class placement will be made on a 

first come, first serve basis.  Registration for in-house families begins a week prior to new 

families in order to best meet the requests of families currently in the program.    

 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

Mary Smith, Director 

Bright Days Preschool 

408-378-8422 

Email:  BrightDays@CampbellUnited.org 

  

mailto:BrightDays@CampbellUnited.org


Bright Days Preschool 

 
Campbell United Methodist Church ▪ 1675 Winchester Blvd. ▪ Campbell, CA 95008 

Phone (408) 378-8422 ▪ E-mail:  BrightDays@CampbellUnited.org 
 

 

Enrollment Application 2025/2026 
 
Child’s First and Last Name________________________________________________ 
 
Birth date ___/___/___ male___ female___ Home Phone :(____) ___________________ 
 
Street Address __________________________________________________________ 
 
City _____________________________________________ Zip __________________ 
 
Parent’s Name__________________________ Work Phone (____) ________________ 
 
 Cell/Pager (____) _______________ E-mail: _____________________________ 
 
Parent’s Name___________________________ Work Phone (____) _______________ 
 
 Cell/Pager (____) _______________ E-mail: _____________________________ 
 

Class Enrollment Request:   
 
____ 2’s class (2 years to enter) [9am-noon] Days/week (please circle): 
 
2(T/Th) or 2(M/W) or 2(W/F) or 2(M/F)       3(M/W/F)    5(MTWThF)   Additional Day(s): ______ 
 
____ Multi-age class (3 years by September 1st) [9am-noon] Days/week (please circle): 
 
2(T/Th)      3(M/W/F)      5(MTWThF)   Additional Day(s): ______ 
 
____ Year before Kindergarten (4 years by September 1st) [8:45am-noon] Days/week (please circle): 
 
2(T/Th)      3(M/W/F)      5(MTWThF)   Additional Day(s): ______ 
 

➢ How did you hear about Bright Days Preschool? _________________________ 
 

To reserve a spot, we require a $100.00 non-refundable registration fee ($95.00 
for second/third child enrolling at the same time) and this completed form.  
 

Checks payable to: CUMC 
 

Signature of Parent or Guardian:  __________________________  Date:  ____________ 
 
 

Office Use Only 
 
Fees Paid $___________________ Check # _______________ Date: _________________   


